
Dear

Sincerely,


	Text1: 
	0: Dr. Emily Carter
Licensed Clinical Psychologist
Carter Wellness Center
1234 Health Ave, Suite 567
New York, NY 10001(555) 123-4567
	1: Mr. John Smith
Sunrise Apartments789 Rental LaneBrooklyn, 
NY 11201(555) 987-6543
	2: I am writing to request permission for Mary Kettele to have an emotional support animal (ESA) in their residence. I have been treating Mary since June 2023, and I am thoroughly familiar with their medical history and the limitations imposed by their disability.

As a result of their diagnosed generalized anxiety disorder, Mary faces substantial challenges with managing stress and anxiety, which significantly affect their ability to engage in daily life and maintain well-being. To assist in managing these challenges and to enhance their quality of life, I have recommended the use of an emotional support animal. The presence of this ESA is crucial for Mary to live independently and fully enjoy their living environment.

Under the Fair Housing Act (FHA), individuals with disabilities are entitled to request reasonable accommodations, such as having an emotional support animal, in housing that otherwise prohibits pets.
The FHA ensures that persons with disabilities are not discriminated against and that they have access to the necessary support animals to assist in managing their disabilities. This request for an ESA is made in accordance with those legal protections.

Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information or clarification. I am happy to discuss any questions you may have.
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Dr. Emily Carter
Licensed Clinical Psychologist
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	0: February 13, 2025
	1: Mr. Smith,



